Good morning, Gateway! Welcome to the Gateway Broadcast News (GBN). Today is
Wednesday, May 7, 2025.

Did you receive a slip recommending you for ASB? Come to the informational
meeting on today from 3-4 in Mrs. Richards room 306. Did you NOT receive a slip
recommending you for ASB, but you are still interested? Come to the informational meeting
today from 3-4 in Mrs. Richards room 306.

It’s finally getting warmer, and people are wearing more shorts. Please make sure
that your pants, skirts, and shorts do not reveal undergarments or undergarment areas.

Looking to show off your support for PRIDE club and LGBTQ+ individuals? Now
through May 18th, you can order a t-shirt or hoodie with the newly redesigned GMS PRIDE
club logo. Hoodies have an additional sleeve design showing a full PRIDE flag. T-Shirts are
$22 and Hoodies are $40. Orders and payment must be submitted to the main office by the
end of school on Friday, May 18th.

Today is the deadline for Builders Club officer applications for the next school
year. Check out the post on the Gateway website in the rotating gallery to apply.

Fandom meets after school in the Commons. Remember to sign up for the Activity
Bus on the list in the Commons if you need a ride home.

Study Club is cancelled today and tomorrow. See you next week!

The following clubs meet tomorrow after school: AV and Youth & Government;
please arrange transportation in advance.

Today our Track Team takes on Explorer Middle School at Jackson High School. The
first group of athletes will receive a pass to leave class at 2:20 pm; there will not be an
announcement. This is our only “home” meet, so show up if you can for the 3:45 start time
and support our team. Go GUARDIANS!

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful - it’s the GATEWay!



